
 
 

   

27th November 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

We would like to say thank you to all the parents and carers for supporting National Maths Week, 
all the children looked fantastic dressed up as ‘Pirates’. 

National Maths Week – The Pirate’s Challenge 

           

            

 

 
Children in Need 

 
 Thank you to everyone for your generous donations.  Our School  
 Council Reps, Mollie and Kyidan-Lee were out on the  
 playground with their collection buckets. 
 We raised an amazing £352.15 
 
 Well done Mollie and Kyidan-Lee. 
 
 



 
 

   

 
 

Thank you for your generous donations and purchases. 
We raised a huge £497.49 – our highest ever! 

 
 

Reception – Year 6 – Flu Vaccinations – Thursday 5th December 2024 
If you have not already done so, please complete the attached form as soon as possible regarding 
the ‘flu vaccination for this year. The form needs to be completed for ALL pupils, whether or not 
you want them to have the vaccine. The link will close on 30th November 2024. 
 
https://midlands.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/walsall 
 
Vaccinations will take place in school on Thursday 5th December 2024. 
 
 

Year 5/6 mobile phones  
Pupils in Year 5 and 6 may bring mobile phones into school. The phones must be switched off on 
arrival at the school gates and handed to their class teacher at the beginning of the school day. 
Phones must not be switched on again until pupils leave the school site at the end of the day. 
Parents please understand the phone is left at the owner’s own risk and school is not responsible 
for loss or damage. 
 

Play Equipment 
Children are supervised during the day on the play equipment.  Please do not allow your children to 
play on the equipment before or after school, particularly the gym and the adventure playground. 

 
 

COVID-19 Update 
Children should not be tested for Covid-19. Free tests are now only offered to people at risk of 
developing serious illness from Covid-19. Young people are only to test if directed to by a health 
professional. If a parent or carer tests positive for Covid-19 then your child can and should still 
come into school.  

 
      Arbor 
Can we kindly ask that you login to your child's Arbor profile and review the information which is 
stored on the system from telephone numbers, email addresses, medical conditions, dietary 
requirements and all other information to ensure that the data is correct. 



 
 

   

 

Thank you to parents that have logged in to your child’s profile, however, there are still a large 
amount of profiles which haven't been logged into and updated. This will ensure that we have the 
correct information on the system for the pupil and yourself. 

 
 
 

ASDA Cashpot for Schools Update 
Thank you to everyone who has signed up to support our school through the ASDA rewards app.  

 

 
It’s not too late to sign up, even if you don’t shop at ASDA, we get £1 for every person who chooses 
Pinfold Street as their chosen school. 
 
Download the ASDA Rewards app from your Appstore, sign up if you don’t already have an account, 
then follow the instructions in the app to select us as your chosen Cashpot school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

   

Date Event Extra information 

Monday 25th November 
2024 Safari Park Trip Please sign and return the consent form if you 

would like your child included on the videos. 

Friday 29th November 
2024 Feed the Farm 

Children can come to school wearing non uniform 
and make a 50p donation towards the running of 

the school farm 

Tuesday 3rd  December 
2024 

KS2 Church Service  
St Lawrence’s Church 

KS2 Christmas Church Service @ 10:00am 
Families are welcome to join us 

Tuesday 3rd December 
2024 

Year 4 Fire Safety 
presentation 

West Midlands Fire Service will deliver a 
presentation to Year 4 on Fire Safety 

Wednesday 4th 
December 2024 

Christmas Fair  
15:45 – 17:30 Please join us for lots of Christmas fun 

Thursday 5th December 
2024 

Flu Vaccinations  The NHS Team will be in school to complete any 
pupils vaccinations missed in November 

Friday 6th December 
2024 Year 1 Eye Tests 

Year 1 will have their eyes tested. Please complete 
the form only if you do not want your child’s eyes 

to be tested 

Tuesday 10th December 
2024 

KS1 Nativity  
2:30pm Years 1 and 2 will perform the nativity story  

Wednesday 11th 
December 2024 

KS1 Nativity  
9:30am Years 1 and 2 will perform the nativity story 

Thursday 12th December 
2024 

Christmas Jumper Day 
&  

Christmas Dinner  

Pupils can wear their Christmas jumpers with their 
school uniform 

Tuesday 17th December 
2024 

EYFS Nativity  
2:30pm Reception will perform the nativity story 

Wednesday 18th 
December 2024 

EYFS Nativity  
9:30am Reception will perform the nativity story 

Thursday 19th December 
2024 Christmas Parties Children can bring into school food donations 

from Monday 16th December 

Friday 20th December 
2024 Feed the Farm Children will be able to come to school in non-

uniform in return for 50p contribution to our farm 

Friday 20th December 
2024 End of Term Pupils break up for Christmas at 1:30pm 

 
 


